i
4
B
g
7

Another outstanding year has
quickly come to a close, and
anticipation for our summer
adventures is through the roof. We
entered into this year with many
goals and wishes, and now we will
leave it behind, tucked simply in our
memories. Excitement for the new
school is expected, but Colleton
County High School, and the
memories it holds will truly be
missed. Goodbye Class of 2011, hello
Class of 2015, and to the precious
moments this year has held, you will
be cherished.
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